
Student data pages previously accessed directly from AiS on the REA website will 
now be available by logging into ATLAS.  We will also be removing direct access 
to AiS from the REA website, putting a link to ATLAS in its place. 
  
A few more specific details: 
  

1)  A link to AiS pages will be included in the ATLAS tools menu and removed from 
the ATLAS home page. 

2)  All users within the Fresno Unified domain (on your school computer) will access 
the AiS student assessment data from the menu, without having to log-on 
separately. 

3)  If you are accessing ATLAS and the AiS pages from a home computer, there will 
be an additional Windows sign-on box that pops up when you click on the AiS 
link.  Your username and password to access the pages will be the same as your 
ATLAS/Outlook; there will be no need to have a separate AiS username and 
password. 
  
  
If you have questions about getting to the AiS student data pages inside ATLAS, 
please contact the IT Help Desk.  Questions about the student assessment data may 
be answered by contacting your REA representative for your school. 

 


